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From: Grosvenor Square Estates <office@grosvenor-square-estates.com>

Sent: 27 December 2017 16:33

To: East1

Subject: Re: Planning Inspectorate APP/X5210/W/17/3184608: 1st Floor 2 Hermit Place, 

NW6 4BZ

Dear Sirs

Please note that we withdraw the above-referenced appeal and application for costs.

For your information this is as Camden has now granted Certificate of Lawful Use (Proposed) on the 
application site, based on the received date / business hours issue contained in our appeal statement which 
satisfies the cause of the appeal.

Regards

David Mackover

Grosvenor Square Estates Ltd
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